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Make your reservation TODAY for the Welcome Back Party! 
	
Make your reservation today for the Welcome Back Party. We’ll celebrate 
Sunday, June 4, at 6 p.m. at the Dillard House.  
 
Last year we had more than 200 at the party, and we look forward to seeing 
everyone again this year.  
 
The POA will cover most of the dinner’s cost; but this year we must charge $10 
per person to cover the Dillard House’s increased charge. We’ll collect payment 
at the door by check or cash (no credit cards).  
 
Contact Jackie Bell at 706-746-5778. 
 


